


our right to the peaceful enjoyment of our property, as guaranteed by our leaseholder agreement. 

In conclusion, I believe the Council should not approve a planning application lacking structural 
assessments, misaligned with the building s aesthetics and the surrounding area, where amenities cannot 
support expansion, and where neighbours would lose light and privacy. 
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